
Announcement of Charity Project Closure 

Dear Members of the Media, 

We are writing to officially announce the closure of our recent charity project, [Project Name], 

which aimed to [briefly state the project goal]. 

Over the past [duration], we have had the privilege of working with countless individuals and 

organizations to make a positive impact in our community, and we are grateful for the support 

we have received along the way. 

This project has concluded successfully, having achieved its objectives by [state outcomes and 

achievements]. Our team is proud of the progress made and the lives touched during this 

initiative. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all our partners, volunteers, and donors who 

contributed their time and resources. It is your support that allowed us to succeed. 

For any inquiries or further information, please feel free to contact us at [contact information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


